
 

 

Project Name: Stockpile Management & Terminal Grounds Maintenance 

DATE:   8/31/2023 

TO:  Coal Freight Forwarding 

P.O. Box 1616 

Daphne, AL 36526 

RE: Notice of Intent to Award 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear Doug Roberts: 
 
The ASPA has reviewed your proposal for the above referenced bid and finds it acceptable.  
Included in this intent to award are all lines as described in the bid opened 8/22/2023 at the 
Alabama State Port Authority.  We appreciate all the all the effort you put in to compiling your 
bid and look forward to doing business with you. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 

Dillon Sims         _ 

Dillon Sims, Associate Buyer, McDuffie Coal Terminal 
Alabama State Port Authority 
 


